
News from Llanrhidian Primary 

School 

 

National Storytelling Week 

Recently Llanrhidian Primary School celebrated National 

Storytelling week by holding a Pie Corbett Day. Pie Corbett 

encourages children to retell a story using actions. Each Pod 

recreated their favourite story and retold it to the whole 

school in a celebratory Pie Corbett Assembly. 

Pod Pengwin inspired us with their version of ‘The Three 

Billy Goats Gruff’. 

Pod Pysgodyn took us to new heights with the ‘BFG’. 

Let’s not forget Pod Pry Cop who helped entertain the 

younger children with ‘ The Little Red Hen.’ 

Diolch yn fawr 

Team Llanrhidian 

  
 

 



 


